
Returning to indoor meetings 

Info Sheet - July/August 2021 

 

Before the Service 

 If you have COVID symptoms, a positive test or have been asked to self-

isolate by Track & Trace, please do not attend the service.  

 You may wish to consider the use of free a Lateral Flow Test as an 

additional precaution.  

 

When you arrive at the venue 

 We would like to ask that you please wear a mask 

whilst moving around the building before and 

after the service.  

 Hand sanitiser will be available at the welcome 

desk for use before and after the service. 

 Please continue to fill in your track and trace 

information at the welcome desk.  

 

During the service 

 A section of the hall will be set up to provide 

social distanced seating. If you wish to sit in this 

area please wear your mask throughout the 

service. 

 For all attendees, if you need to leave your seat 

during the service (e.g. to use the loo), and after 

the service, we kindly ask you to wear your mask. 

 
 
 
 

Each of you should look not only to your own interests,  

but also to the interests of others.  (Philippians 2:4) 


